October 6, 2016
RESIDENT POLL
DRAKE CONDOMINIUM PROJECT

The Drake Oak Brook is proposing to build a 5 to 6 story condo building with approximately 55
units.

Are you in favor of this proposal? Yes No

Do you feel that York Woods would be impacted by the proposed condo project in any of the
following ways?

= Home Values: Positively Negatively No change
= Congestion around subdivision: More Less No change
= Congestion within subdivision: ~ More Less No change
(Using York Woods as a shortcut)
= Privacy of adjacent neighbors: More  Less___ Nochange
= Noise: More  Less___ Nochange
= Lighting overflow: More  Less ___ Nochange
= Water retention problems: More  Less___ Nochange
= Blocked views of residents: More  Less___ Nochange

Do you have any other comments or concerns about the impact of this proposed project?
Please describe.

Name: Address:

You may return this poll to Winston Management by fax (630-401-8428), or email
(ellen@winston-management.com), directly to a board member or in person at the meeting on
October 20™.
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